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Dear 2nd Grade Parents, 

  

This year for our required summer reading program, we will be 

recording our work in photo albums!  Each time your child reads a book this 

summer, have them record the name of the book, the author, and write one 

sentence about the book on the back of an index card.(The side with the 

lines on it.)  On the front they can draw a picture about that book.  Some 

ideas for them to focus on could be: 

 

 Their favorite character in the story 

 Their favorite part of the story 

 Whether they liked the book or not and why 

 Where the story takes place 

 

These are merely ideas and the students would be free to draw or 

write about any aspect of the book that they choose.  After they are 

finished with the index card, they slide it into one of the picture holders in 

the album!  When they are finished, they have a fun record of all the books 

they read over the summer that they can keep!  They should bring it to 

school when they come back in September, and after that it will be theirs to 

keep! Students must read at least 15 books.  

 

 You can purchase photo albums at Target, Wal-Mart or Michael’s for 

$1.00- $2.00.  You should not have to spend more than that on each album. 

Purchase as many as you think your child will need!   

  

Thank you so much for your help and God bless you 

and your family! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Parker 


